
Dear Forensics Families,

On Tuesday, March 5th, we will be holding the “Hootie Event.” Unlike typical
meets, this is not a judged competition, but an opportunity for parents to observe
student performances. This event will begin at 4:30 at Slinger Middle School.

To schedule this event, we ask that parents complete the form below and return
by February 27th. We hope you are able to attend!

2024 Forensics Coaches
Mrs. Noonan
Mrs. Fisher
Mrs. Kallio

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

2024 Forensics Hootie Event
Tuesday, March 5th 4:30 p.m.

First and Last name of forensics member: __________________________________

____ Will attend the Hootie Event with a parent

____ Will be unable to attend the Hootie Event with a parent

Parent Signature: ___________________________________________________

Please return to a forensics coach by February 27th


